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George Agree Corpus Christi, Texas
Alexander Barkan

Joe J. Bernal Dear Dr. Garcia:
Cesar Chavez

Bill Dodds This is to acknowledge, with deep appreciation,Michael Harrington
Vivian Henderson our receipt of the $600.00 contribution from the

Norman Hill G. I. Forum for the Frontlash project in Corpus Christi.
Dolores Huerta This money is being used for our program to involve

Vernon E. Jordan students in non-partisan voter registration drives in
Tom Kahn the areas of low voting participation.

Kivie Kaplan
Martin Kilson

S. M. Lipset We are very grateful for your support for it
James Cuff O'Brien made a real difference to us in organizing an effective

Matthew A. Reese blockwork program in Corpus Christi. A report on the
Bayard Rustin results of those expenditures will be sent to you

Mrs. John W. Sawyer shortly after the registration deadline.Gus Tyler

Many thanks and best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Charlotte R6e
Executive Director
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